

August 3, 2017

**Dennis Farias** Office of the City Clerk 133 Williams Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Mr. Farias,

Thank you for your letter regarding New Bedford's interest in a new ballpark for the PawSox. We know we have many good fans in New Bedford, and we appreciate them.

We are currently blessed to be receiving a number of invitations such as yours, and we will feel free to explore those possible sites if the dynamics of the process present that opportunity. In the meantime, you are also welcome to send us any proposals or materials that you would like to provide.

I thank you again for your outreach. If you come to a PawSox game, we would be pleased to say hello in person.

Best regards,

Larry Lucchino Chairman

(401) 724-2140